Public assistance learns new methods

By Susie Toovak
Public Assistance Coordinator
and Mabel Smith
Outreach Waorker

Hello!

Things have been busy as
usudl for summer months. The
weather has beén very nice,
In the month of June, there
were no field trips to the vil-
lages, which is a month’s
break from field trips.

The Fee Agents had a
training session here in Barrow,
The session was needed for
them since our new applica-

tions arrived, Curt Lomas, one
of the eligibility workers from

Fairbanks Field Unit, was
here to instruct our session.

Those who attended the
training session we-e Virginia
Kasak, Nuiqsut; Loretta Ken-
ton, Anaktuvuk Pass and Mar-
tha ‘Tukrook, Pt. Lay. These
three have been our Fee Agents
for quite some time,

I want to thank Curt Lomas
for coming to Barrow. Also,

our Fee Agents were very Fee Mn#-' wone ipterested 308 or 317,
one of the positions can New staff for our depart-
always contact our office in  ment is Mabel Smith from Bar-
- We still have open positions  Barrow at Greist Family row. We didn't have help for
Services Center 852-5600 ext. a month, but things were fine.




